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Federal Communications Commission 
Applications Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Colombia, MD  21046 
 
 
Re:  Letter of Agency for FCC Compliance Testing  
 
Please be advised that Delphi Electronics & Safety authorizes Dr. Valdis V. Liepa of the University of 
Michigan, Department of Electrical Engineering and Computer Science, Ann Arbor, Michigan, to act on 
our behalf in front of the Federal Communications Commission with respect to all matters relating to 
certification. 
 
Anti-Drug Abuse Certification: 
I further certify that no party (as defined in 1.2002 of CFR47, 1992) to this application, including myself, is 
subject to a denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti Drug 
Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 853(a). 
 
Dated this  15th day of November, 2011. 
 
 
By:  ___________   _____________      __  Brian Johnson 
   (Signature)      
 
Title:  Engineering Group Manager 
  
email:  brian.w.johnson@delphi.com 
 
On behalf of: Delphi Electronics & Safety 
    
Telephone: (765) 451-5770                                         




